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Wednesday 6th October 2021 
 
Dear Parents/Carers 
 
From time to time at school, children fall out. This happens in every school in the country. 
Sometimes children are able to sort these problems for themselves and sometimes they need staff 
support to do this. At Colmers Farm Primary School, we encourage all of our children to tell an 
adult straight away if somebody does something to them which upsets them. The sooner we find 
out about issues, the quicker we can solve them. This is a message that we would like all of our 
parents and carers to reinforce at home with their children for us.  
 
At our school, we are very fortunate to have a skilled team of staff who are experts in sorting out 
issues involving our children. When they find out about problems they work with children to solve 
these. Some of these problems may take a longer period of time to fix than others, but we are 
normally able solve these.  
 
As parents and carers, we all love our children dearly and we are all very protective of them. This 
is a perfectly natural instinct. Please though, trust in us as a school to solve problems which occur 
in school rather than approaching other parents to deal with it yourself. This unfortunately, 
sometimes does not promote the correct values to our children and it can lead to arguments 
between parents and families. Doing this often makes the situation worse rather than better.   
 
If something has occurred to your child in school, that we are possibly not aware of as your child 
has not told us, please let us know. We will of course then try to get to the bottom of it. As a school, 
we pride ourselves on making school a safe and happy place for all of our children.  
 
Thank you for your continued support and for helping to keep our playground a safe, happy and 
respectful place.  
 
Yours sincerely 
 
 
 
 
 
Mr Williams  
 
 
 
 
 



 

 

 

 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
  


